
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

ACT 80 (SB 53) 2019 Regular Session Johns

Prior law authorized the Board of Pharmacy to provide prescription monitoring information
to prescription monitoring programs in other states. New law retains prior law and provides
further authority for the board to provide prescription monitoring information to electronic
health information systems and pharmacy information systems located in other states,
territories, federal districts, and federal jurisdictions.

New law makes technical corrections and clarifies that prescription monitoring information
provided pursuant to prior law may only be used in a manner consistent with prior law.

Effective August 1, 2019.

(Amends R.S. 40:1007(G))


